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17/3/23 
Dear Whitley Family, 
 
Thank you so much for taking part in our family Science competition. We 
were amazed at the response. It was really difficult to choose the winners as 
there was so much quality work. Mr Peart presented the prizes to our very 
worthy winners in Worship this morning. We will post their pictures on 
Facebook. It was also so lovely to see all the parents who came along to our Science open afternoon. I am sure that 
you will agree that there was amazing learning going on around the school. The week has shown the strength of 
Science teaching and learning at The Whitley. 
 

It was also Comic Relief today and lots of fun activities have taken place, including our Comic Relief 
assembly this morning. Thank you to our ‘volunteers’ for taking part and for everyone’s kind 
donations. We have raised £130.00 
 

Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Warkworth and Ford who were our class attendance winners this week with 95.3%. Our overall 
for the week was 92.1%.  
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 School 

95.3 94.6 95.3 93.2 88.1 91.8 89.8 92.1 

 
Easter Egg Competition 
Just when you thought that you could have a rest, don’t forget our family decorated Easter egg competition is 
swiftly approaching. Entries need to be brought into school on Thursday March 30th.  
 
Easter Service 
Just a reminder that we will be holding our family Easter services at St Cuthbert’s on Friday 31st March.  

• Reception, Years 1,2,3- 9.15am start at church. Assemble at school from 8.50am if you wish to walk up with 
your child. 

• Years 4,5,6- 10.15am start at church. Assemble at school at 9.50am if you wish to walk up with your child. 
 
Bank Dinner Supervisors 
If you would like to be a bank dinner supervisor, please contact the school office. 
 
Have a great weekend 
Mrs Gray 
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